
 
10th October 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I understand some parents may have queries/concerns regarding the acceptable type of 
swim wear for children to wear in Swim School. 
 
I have attached below some examples of acceptable/unacceptable swim wear, which I am 
hoping will show you the difference in swimming shorts.   
 
Board shorts are the knee length or below baggy shorts (like surfer shorts).  There have 
been cases (not our swim school) whereby the shorts have been so loose on the legs that 
other children have got their hands caught on the shorts and dragged both children under 
the water; it is therefore a health and safety issue.  They also become heavy when wet and 
can restrict movement of weaker swimmers. 
 
I hope this will clear up any confusion caused, we do not wish to exclude any child from 
swimming with us and we do value your custom. 
 
If you have any queries please speak to our main office.  Our telephone number is 01384 
816043. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Lisa 
 
 
Lisa Hall 
Operations Manager: Central & Swim School 
Learning4Life 
The Wordsley School 
01384 816751 
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Unacceptable Boys Swim Wear 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

http://www.next.co.uk/gc11012s6
http://www.sportsdirect.com/speedo-end-jammer-swim-shorts-junior-351009?colcode=35100903
http://www.next.co.uk/gc1236s2
http://www.sportsdirect.com/dc-lace-stripe-board-shorts-junior-boys-350272?colcode=35027203


 
 


